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Thought for the Week 
“The Gate of Heaven is low, only the humble can enter it”  - Sr Elizabeth Seton 

Recently Deceased 
Julia O’Dowd, Windmill Pk. 

Mary Flanagan, Muckross Pk. 
Patrick Hudson, Windmill Rd 

Margaret O’Donoghue,  
Cromwellsfort Road 

 

We express our deepest sympathies to  
Their families at this time. 

 May They Rest in Peace. Amen. 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday, November 20th 2010 

  7:00pm Shared Mass 
Sunday, November 21st 2010 

   9:00am Phyllis O’Driscoll {A} 
 10:00am Esther Kenny, Tommy & 
  Karl O’Leary {A} 
 11:00am Una Costello {3rd A} 
 12:00pm Jim & Joan Kennedy {A} 
   1:00pm O’Brien & Clancy Families 
   7:00pm May Thompson {A} 
May Their Souls and the Souls of All The 
Faithful Departed Rest In Peace. Amen 

St Agnes Parish - Readers Roster 
  

Saturday, November 27th 2010 
  7.00pm  Marie Donohue 
Sunday, November 28th 2010 
  9.00am Richard McDermott 
10.00am Family Mass 
11.00am A Maher & B Prior 
12.00pm John Green 
  1.00pm Nuala Talbot 
  7.00pm Pat Condon 

If you cannot make your reading, 
please contact John Green.   

 

The Next Readers Meeting will be at 
7.45pm on 1st December next in the 

Parish Centre. 

Family Offering: € 2,624 
CYC Collection: € 6,476 

Many thanks for your continued 
support and generosity 

FAREWELL TO THE OLD YEAR 
You mighty well say, “The Parish Priest is loosing it” - you might be right but 
not on this item!! 
This Sunday, the Feast of Christ the King is the last Sunday in the Church’s 
year.  Next weekend begins the Season of Advent.  The King we praise 
today is not a ruler but a servant of his people.  We thank Him for all that 
Jesus has done for us over the past 12 months.  I hope you feel it has been 
a good year for you. 
In the media at the end of December, it is usual for journalists to look back 
on the year that is closing, while expressing hopes for the future.  The 
question I ask this weekend is how has your spiritual journey been for you?  
How are you with God and your relationship with your family and society?  
So much can affect our lives and the present turmoil in our country can 
disturb and worry us - concerns about mortgage and money difficulties, your 
own personal health and an uncertain future for you and your families.  They 
all impinge on the state of our soul and how we are with God. 
Today’s Feast celebrates Jesus as Lord of our lives.  Have we found over the 
past year that we drifted away from Him.  Is our prayer life suffering?  Is our 
attendance and devotion to our Sunday Mass in need of renewal?  Are those 
we live with finding us more difficult to relate with?  Perhaps we need to 
take stock and be more at peace with ourselves and allow the Lord to inspire 
us and renew us during the coming time of Advent                         Fr John. 

Mass for the Dead 
This year the Annual Mass for those 

who died in the Parish during the year 
will take place on Tuesday November 

30th @ 7pm. All the names will be 
called out month by month. A family 

member will be invited to 
bring a lighted candle to the 

altar. If no representative can 
attend then you are asked to 

notify the Office [4555 368] and a 
member of the Liturgy Group will 

carry up the candle in your place. An 
invitation to the Mass and Ceremony 
was sent out earlier in the month. 

THE KNIGHTS OF                 
ST. COLUMBANUS 

Order of Catholic Laymen 
Invite Men to join them to carry 

out Charitable work in the 
Dublin Area. 

Join and Look To the Future with 
Confidence. 

For more information Contact 
John O’Brien at 086 8612066 or 
Des O’Loughlan at 086 3066838 

Light up a Life and Let your Memories Shine 
Sponsor a light in remembrance or as a thoughtful Christmas Gift.  Phone us 
on 1850 66 06 06 or visit www.lightupalife.ie.  A Ceremony of Remembrance 
and Carol Service will take place at 4pm on Sunday 5th December in Our 

Lady’s Hospice, Harold’s Cross 
Our Lady’s Hospice & Care Services 

Altar List of the Dead 
Envelopes and forms are now 

available to have deceased 
family and friends included 
in the Altar List of the Dead. 

The Priests of the Parish 
offer Mass each month for all names 
entered on the Altar List of the Dead 

This weekend’s Church Gate Collection is in aid of FOCUS IRELAND.  
Please be as generous as possible 

Praise My Soul The King of Heaven 
1. Praise my soul the King of Heaven, To 

his feet your tribute bring. Ransomed, 
healed, restored, forgiven, Who am I his 
praise to sing? Praise him. Praise him, 
Praise him. Praise the everlasting King.    

2. Praise him for his grace and favour To 
our fathers in distress:Praise him still 
the same forever, Slow to chide and 
swift to bless. Praise him. Praise him. 
Praise him. Praise him. Glorious in his 
faithfulness. 

Receive O Father in Thy Love 
1. Receive O Father in thy love, These 

humble gifts of bread and wine; That 
with ourselves we offer thee, Returning 
gifts already thine. 

2. Behold this host and chalice, Lord, to 
thee on high the gifts we raise: through 
them may we our honour pay, our 
adoration and our praise 

Sweet Sacrament Divine 
1. Sweet Sacrament Divine, hid in thy 

earthly home, lo! Round thy lonely 
shrine, with suppliant hearts we come; 
Jesus, to thee our voice we raise, in 
songs of love and heartfelt praise, 
Sweet Sacrament Divine. 

2. Sweet Sacrament of Peace, dear home 
of every heart, were restless yearnings 
cease, and sorrows all depart, there in 
thine ear all trustfully we tell our tale of 
misery, Sweet Sacrament of Peace. 

Hail Redeemer King Divine 
1. Hail Redeemer King Divine! Priest and 

Lamb, the throne is thine, King whose 
reign shall never cease, Prince of 
Everlasting peace. 

R. Angels, Saints and nations sing, Praised 
be Jesus Christ, our King; Lord of life, 
earth, sky and sea, king of Love on 
Calvary 

2. King whose name creation thrills, Rule 
our minds, our hearts, our wills, Till in 
peace each nation rings, with thy 
praises, King of Kings (R)  

Recently Baptised  
Aoife Deirdre Noone 
Cian James Fogarty 
James Patrick Conneran 
Ava May McDonnell O’Neill 
Josh Desmond Wayne Donohoe 
Eli Edward Aloysius Bonner 
Caoimhe Margaret Noonan 
Alice Elizabeth McGowan 

We welcome them into our Christian 
Community and wish them every blessing 

in their lives ahead. 

 CHRISTMAS CARDS 
in aid of Lorcan O'Toole Day 
Centre from Carmel at the back 

of the Church. A Wonderful 
selection this year and still 
fantastic value at only €4 per 

pack of twelve! 

Society of St Vincent de Paul 
Annual Clothing Appeal 

Bags were available last weekend at the 
Church doors and the Society will collect 
them at the Church Doors this weekend 

only.  The appeal is for clean, good quality 
clothes, bedclothes, curtains and shoes. 

Thank you for your generosity. 

Christmas with the Palestrina Choir: 
National Concert Hall, Thursday 2nd 
December 2010 at 8pm. Tickets €28, €20 
(choir balcony €15)  Available from the 
National Concert Hall Box Office. Book online 
at www.nch.ie For further information visit 
www.procathedral.ie  
Annual Advent Walk of Light: 21st Nov. at  
4pm. Starts in Rathmines Parish Church. The 
5th ecumenical Walk of Light is sponsored by 
the Dublin Council of Churches. For further 
information visit: www.dublindiocese.ie  

Feast of Life:  
On Thursday 25th Nov at 8pm in the Pro-

Cathedral.  The Feast of Life will be performed by 
Choirs of Brackenstown and Larkhill/Whitehall.  It is 

a musical account of stories from the Gospel of 
Luke. This will form one of the concluding events of 

the Year of Evangelisation. Tickets are available 
form the Pro-Cathedral shop or from the Pro-

Cathedral Office 874 5441 or from the Office of 
Evangelisation  Phone 837 9253 Ext 239  

A Sum of money in a wallet 
was found in the Church.  

Please contact the Sacristan  

SERVICE OF LIGHT FOR THE SUICIDE BEREAVED 
The Console Annual Christmas Celebration of Light will take place on Sunday 28th November in St Patrick’s College, 
Maynooth.  The Service of Light commemorates the lives lost through suicide.  Speakers will be Fr Aidan Troy CP and 
Christ Kenneally.  Advance Booking only: Please phone 01 6102638 or visit www.console.ie 

 
This week we publish some more results from the 
Parish Survey.  These are the number of responses 
to the first six questions about St Agnes. 

Strongly 
Disagree Disagree 

Neither 
Agree or 
Disagree 

Agree Strongly 
Agree 

1. My overall experience of St Agnes Parish is positive 1 4 11 102 129 

2. There is a strong sense of community among 
parishioners in St Agnes Parish 

1 8 27 99 103 

3. The Priests of the Parish are responsive to the needs of 
the parishioners 

1 6 33 96 104 

4. St Agnes Parish is a place of welcome 1 2 17 110 118 

5. Parishioners are encouraged to become members of 
Parish Ministries 

1 7 45 101 79 

6. The homilies are meaningful and relevant to my life 10 10 55 103 59 

THANK YOU 
The Missionary Sisters of St Columban 
wish to thank most sincerely our very 
dedicated, hardworking committee 
volunteers - young and young at heart, 
people of the Parish, friends, Benefactors 
and families for their wonderful support 
and generosity in making our Annual 
Christmas Fair another success - (despite 
recession and weather warnings).  Deep 
gratitude to the Priests of the Parish for 
their interest and goodness.  

 All please take a big bow—WOW!! 

S. F. O. Meeting takes place on Monday 22nd November from 3.00 - 4.00pm in 
Columban Sisters (Back Fr Kitt Court). Mass for Deceased Members and Prayers of 

Intersession.  [Third Order Franciscans] 


